PUBLIC CONSULTATION
THE THREE RIVERS DISTRICT COUNCIL (ABBOTS ROAD, LITTLE HOW CROFT, GALLOWS HILL & KINDERSLEY WAY, ABBOTS LANGLEY) (WAITING RESTRICTIONS) ORDER 2010

Ends on:  26 FEBRUARY 2010    (Reference “PK/Abbots Road”)    ADDITIONAL COMMENTS 
	Address
	Comments
	Officer recommendation

	Abbots Road
Abbots Langley
	I have seen none of the issues listed as reason for change (obstruction and inconsiderate parking at peak times, etc), despite living at the end of the current waiting restrictions.  
Has the council undertaken a survey to see if the reasons stated are major issues? Please can you publish the results if you have?  I frequently travel up and down Abbots Road during the course of the day (including peak times) and rarely see more than 3 cars waiting to pass a parked car (free movement of traffic seems to exist already). More cars parked seem to belong to residents or businesses needing access to premises in the road, so would the change make any real difference on the reasons stated?  Could the concerns raised by residents be relating to building work being undertaken at the moment (at least 3 houses on this stretch). 

Has the council also assessed the impact of proposed changes on whether Abbots Road would simply become a ‘high speed’ cut through in the future, endangering lives and possibly requiring further work to calm traffic in the near future.  From what I see, the parked cars do a fantastic job in reducing speed, and don’t seem to cause major delays to traffic flow.  There is the odd occasion when visibility is difficult leaving a driveway but I would rather this, than having to dodge speeding cars.   
	


